Our reference: COM598330917

Application number: 2024/0189

Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW
Name: Ms Lewzey

Address: 8 Kings Warren, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 OPE

Comment type: You object to the planning application

Date of comment: 21 Mar 2024

Comment: This application is very similar to the previous application. It is very tall and will have a
major impact on Oxshott high street where it is out of keeping with the rest of the buildings. It will
encroach on a small area that provides sanctuary from the major road that passes through the
village. It is much taller than the existing building and will have a detrimental impact on the .feel of
the whole area. At its rear the development will be significantly taller than the existing building,
dominating the adjoining homes. This is also completely out of keeping with the surrounding area,
would be overbearing and would result in a loss of privacy for local properties.

There is a general concern about the damage the proposed development would have on the
existing trees in the area since the proposed car park is below the existing foundations



